
From: Mark Grace
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Proposed Amendments to Change Voting Laws
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:54:03 AM

Dear Parliamentarians
 
The purpose of this email is to let you know that as a voter I am opposed to the proposed Bill
particularly on the issued of Voter ID and the reduction of political donations to $1,000 from the
current $12,000 which is in line with Federal Election Law.
 
This is a time wasting expensive idea that catches normal mum and dad donors.
 
I strongly suggest that you spend your time and effort in providing JOBS for our school leavers/
unemployed and under-employed and focus on the REAL NEEDS of voter not on some nebulous
ideology of no purposeful benefit to voters.
 
Cheers
 
 

Mark  Grace

Annandale   Q'ld   4814
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